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‘Hello, Goodbye’ 

The Beatles’ Last Public Performance 

August 29, 1966 at Candlestick Park, San Francisco  

 

Talk and slideshow by Dulais Rhys, PhD 

Professional musician Dulais Rhys commemorates the 50th anniversary of 

the Beatles’ last public concert on their 1966 tour at Candlestick Park in 

San Francisco.  Rhys will revisit the sights and sounds from that historic 

night at Candlestick Park.  Songs the Beatles performed will be heard and 

discussed along with details about the opening acts and insight into the 

Beatles’ decision to stop touring.   

Sunday, August 28, 2016, 2 pm 
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